

Private & Confidential Mrs D Havercroft

South Plaza Marlborough Street Bristol, BS1 3NX

Tel: 0117 976 6600 Fax: 0117 976 6601

Minicom: 0117 900 2675

Date: 02nd September 2011 Ref: FOI 1112 119

Dear Mrs Havercroft

I am writing to you following your email dated 6th August 2011, requesting an internal review into the response that was provided to you regarding FOI 1112 119. A thorough investigation has now been undertaken to review this response and to ensure that all available and appropriate information has been provided to you.

Initially a review has been undertaken by those involved in the original response. Subsequently, as Chief Executive of NHS Bristol I have fully reviewed all of the information and I am able to provide you with the following response.

Whilst we stand by our initial response to you, we do feel that we may be able to provide you with some clarity to our responses, please find these listed below.

- 2 We do not hold information on which providers offer one stop clinics; this is due to the fact that services are no longer classified as one stop clinics. This is confirmed in the ASWCS guidelines section 3.2 page 15.
- 3 As explained above we do not hold information on which providers offer one stop clinics.
- 3 We do not have a service specification for one stop clinics, due to the reasons identified in Q2, all services are run on the principles of the triple assessment.
- 4 Again please see our response to Q2. All services provide a triple assessment service where clinically appropriate. Details of this can be found in the national guidelines on page 14 16. I have attached these for your information and can confirm that they were adopted at the Breast SSG on 22nd June 2011.
- 5 This information is not held by ASWCS or NHS Bristol. In order to obtain this information you will need to contact the provider services.

If you need this letter in a different format, please telephone the number under the address

Bristol Primary Care Trust is now operating as NHS Bristol

Chief Executive: Deborah Evans Chair: Richard Weatherhead PEC Chair: Will Warin www.bristol.nhs.uk



Page 2

- 6 All providers have agreed to work with both the ASWCS guidelines and have adopted the national guidelines.
- 7 This information is held in the ASWCS guidelines section 4.7 page 20. This has previously been provided to you.

If you remain dissatisfied with this response you have the right to appeal to the Information Commissioner for Freedom of Information, as stated under the Freedom of Information Act. Information regarding this is available on their website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

Deborah Evans Chief Executive

Doboran Emi

If you need this letter in a different format, please telephone the number under the address

Chief Executive: Deborah Evans Chair: Richard Weatherhead PEC Chair: Will Warin www.bristolpct.nhs.uk

